Joseph Jauquet

The first three items in your revisions above address escape, and the remaining three address
pollution and net maintenance. This implicitly acknowledges the major problems you and Cooke
expect from the so-called revised plans. Thus, one or more of those events is certain if Cooke gets
it's permits. The fact of sterilized steelhead is just a slick end-run around the Legislature's
short-sighted bill.

I am strongly opposed to any net pens by any entity for any specie(s) anywhere in WA waters,
including the San Juans and the open Straits. I am completely disappointed with WDFW (a former
employer) and DOE for not understanding the spirit of the law and rejecting the net pen application
forthwith.

Thank you for your consideration,
J. Jauquet



